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A Resolution Of The City Commission Of The City Of Hollywood, Florida, Appointing Three
(3) Members To The Planning And Development Board.

Staff Recommends: Approval of the attached Resolution.

Explanation:
There are currently three vacancies on the Planning and Development Board with terms
expiring on June 30, 2017. The available positions and individuals currently filling the seats:

Design: Kristin Herman-Druck (Architect)
Design: Edward O’Donnell (Architect/General Contractor/Business Owner)
Professional:  David McLeod (Business Owner-Consultant)

All individuals applying for the Planning and Development Board can be found in the attached
Resolution.

Recommended for inclusion on the agenda by:
Dr. Wazir Ishmael, City Manager
Gus Zambrano, Assistant City Manager/Sustainable Development
Thomas Barnett, Director, Department of Development Services
Leslie A. Del Monte, Planning Manager, Planning Division
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